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Our Ref:  SZY/FEN/Exams
Date: 19th July 2021




Dear Parent/Carer and Year 11 Students

We are delighted to invite you to school on Thursday 12th August to collect your GCSE results.  Results envelopes may be collected in person from the Art block from 9.00am until 11.00am.  If you are not able to attend in person and wish someone to collect your results on your behalf, please put this in writing for the attention of Miss J Fenner, Examinations Officer.
  
If you would like your results posting out to you, please send into school a letter with a  stamped self-addressed envelope.  Please note we will not be emailing results out to students.

After receiving your results, if you are unhappy with any of your grades awarded this year you have two options:

1. Resit an examination in the Autumn Series which is in November 2021

The deadline for requesting an entry in the Autumn Series is Friday 10th September 2021. Please submit this request by email to Miss J Fenner, Examination Officer on the following email address: fennerj@ruskin.cheshire.sch.uk

2. Submit an appeal by completing the Appeals form (this is included in the information on appeals on the school website).  Once completed this needs to be emailed it to Miss J Fenner, Examination Officer on the following email address: fennerj@ruskin.cheshire.sch.uk

Please find the information for parents and students on appeals on our school website, https://www.ruskinhighschool.co.uk/curriculum/exams/

The deadline for submitting a centre review is Friday 3 September 2021.

The deadline for submitting an Awarding Organisation appeal is Friday 10th September.

Please note that, at both stages of the appeals process, there may be the need for specialist knowledge (e.g. subject teachers, SEND knowledge). This may not be possible in August. In such cases, we may have to wait until the start of term. Such requests will be actioned on the 1st September when relevant staff return to work. 

I look forward to seeing you on Thursday 12th August to celebrate your results.

Yours Sincerely
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Miss E Szymura
Deputy Headteacher
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